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Dear pupils, parents and carers, 

This last week was Anti-Bullying Week. We have been thinking about our school values of respect and inclusion and consider-
ing how best to treat others. We celebrated our individuality on Friday by wearing Odd Socks and also raised money for Chil-
dren in Need. Thank you to everyone who contributed to our collection, we raised £94 for Children in Need.  

HOME READING 

A reminder that all children should be reading everyday. Parents/carers are asked to sign their 
child’s reading record to demonstrate that they are reading daily and parents in KS1 are asked to 
read with their child everyday to help them progress in their phonics and reading. 

REVISED DATES 

Apologies for the incorrect dates published in last week’s newsletter—see the revised dates below. 
Please note that the last day of term is Friday 17th December. 
Thank you and have a great week, Daniela Rader (Head of School) 

IMPORTANT DATES, 2021 –2022 

Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th December Parent/Carer Evenings 

Monday 13th—Wednesday 15th December Magnolia Class to Ufton Court 

Thursday 16th December, 4-5pm Winter Disco 

Friday 17th December, 3:30pm End of Autumn Term 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK: SOCIAL MEDIA USAGE 

We know that many of the pupils at school have mobile devices and/or iPads/tablets at home. 
Linked to our Anti-Bullying Week learning, 
please ensure that you are monitoring your 
child’s use of social media and apps. You can 
find out more information including age appro-
priate ratings and information about different 
apps at https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

 

PARENTS’/CARERS’ 
EVENINGS 

Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 
8th December 

Please sign up at drop off and 
pick up time this week, or call 
Ms Icilda after 9.30am on 
02072542517. Due to the in-
creasing numbers of COVID-19, 
we are asking parents/carers to 
wear masks, unless 
exempt.  

SYCAMORE MATHS 
Year 6 have been learning how to position digits within a 4 digit multipli-

cation calculation and how this affects the size of the product generated. 

Given the digits- 2, 4, 6 and 8—

they needed to find the biggest 

product that would come from a 

two digit number multiplied by a 

two digit number. They then test-

ed their theory and attempted to 

discover a generalised rule. Well 

done Sycamore—keep up the 

amazing maths problem solving. 

WINTER DISCO—Y1-6 

THURSDAY 16th DECEMBER 
We are celebrating the end of term with a children’s dis-

co. This is for pupils in Year 1-6 (Beech, Birch, Olive, Mag-

nolia and Sycamore Class). The disco will run from 4-5pm 

in the Hall on Thursday 16th December. Tickets cost £1 

and will be on sale from Ms Rader on the gate from 

29/11/21. All money raised will be donated to Shelter to 

raise money for people who are homeless, particularly 

during the winter. All children will need collecting at 5pm 

or will need written permission to go home alone 

(Magnolia/Sycamore Class). 

Food and mobile phones 

are  NOT allowed.  Pupils 

can wear their own  

clothes.  

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/


Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Star Awards for Maths this 

week! 

Fig :  Margbe 

Beech :  Paula 

Birch :   Kalliz 

Olive:  Amatullah 

Magnolia:  Busola 

Sycamore:  Alia 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Special Awards for Writing 

this week! 

Fig :  Joseph 

Beech :  Teddy 

Birch:  Joshua 

Olive:  Aaliyha 

Magnolia:  Shanel 

Sycamore:  Nyah 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Consistently Good Behaviour 

Awards this week! 

Fig :  Destiny-May 

Beech :  Mia 

Birch:  Ellie 

Olive:  Josie 

Magnolia:  Can 

Sycamore:  Blessing 

Lunchtime:  Naima and Kieara 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children for receiving 

Special Awards for PE this week!:  

  Beech:  Soraya   

  Birch :   Ronnie 

  Olive:  Goshen 

  Magnolia:  Lanilde 

  Sycamore:  Diren 

 

                  Well done to these children for being 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

 Leaderboard 

1st: Mia 

2nd: Maishah 

3rd:  King 

 

 

Most Active Last Week: 

Birch: Meherull 

Olive: King 

Magnolia: Mia 

Sycamore:  Noah 

 

READING PLUS 
 

Most Active Last Week: 

Olive: Marcus 

Magnolia:  Ishak 

Sycamore:  Blessing 

 

Being on time helps your child have a settled start to the day and 
prevents missed learning. Here are the percentage of late marks 
by class last week: 

Fig : 0.7% //  Beech : 2.2% //  Birch : 4.8% //   

Olive : 2.2% //  Magnolia : 2.8% //  Sycamore: 3.5% 

There has been an improvement, however, please continue to 
ensure that your child is punctual for school each day!

Our attendance target is 95.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day!

Beech Class: 96.3% (    from last week) 

Birch Class:  89.8% (     from last week) 

Olive Class: 94.4% ( = from last week) 

Magnolia Class: 93.1% (= from last week) 

Sycamore Class: 93.0% (    from last week) 

These figures are for last week. 
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